
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); De Asis, Edward (BOS); Mchugh, Eileen (BOS);

BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Item 59 June 13, 2023- Commendation of Nancy Wuerfel- Board File #230721
Date: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 9:57:01 AM

Hello,
 
Please see below for communication from the Laurel Heights Improvement Association of SF, Inc.
regarding File No. 230721.
 
                File No. 230721 - Commending Nancy Wuerfel for Her Exemplary Advocacy
 
Sincerely,
 
Joe Adkins
Office of the Clerk of the Board
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
Phone: (415) 554-5184 | Fax: (415) 554-5163
board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org
 

From: Kathy Devincenzi <krdevincenzi@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 9:47 AM
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>; Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
<aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>; Aaron Peskin <aaron.peskin@earthlink.net>; Kathy Howard
<kathyhoward@earthlink.net>; Ausra Eileen Boken <aeboken@gmail.com>; Jalipa, Brent (BOS)
<brent.jalipa@sfgov.org>
Subject: Item 59 June 13, 2023- Commendation of Nancy Wuerfel- Board File #230721
 

 

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors:
 
I join in supporting the commendation of Nancy Wuerfel for her many years of advocacy on behalf of
residents of San Francisco.  In addition to her service as a Director of Sunset-Parkside Education and
Action Committee, Ms. Wuerfel exposed hazards presented by the lack of adequate water supplies
in the event of earthquake.   Ms. Wuerfel marshalled her expertise in government fiscal analysis to
detail the dangers presented and proposed extension of an auxiliary water system and construction
of a pumping station to draw water from Ocean Beach.  Congratulations to Ms. Wuerfel for her
outstanding and invaluable service to the people of San Francisco.
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Very truly yours,

Laurel Heights Improvement Association of SF, Inc.

By:  Kathy Devincenzi, President


